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2. The Parties agree. that, after completion of the regroupuent
and cantonnent processes in accordance vith Article III of the
present annex, they viii make availabie mine-clearing teams
vhich, under the supervision and control of. UNTAc military
personnel, viii leave the cantonnment arase in order to assist
in removing, disarming or deactivating remaining unexploded
ordnance devices. Those mines or objects vhich cannot be
removed, disarjned or deactivated viii be clearly marked in
accordance vith a systen to b. devised by the military
component of UNTAc.

3. UNTAC shall

<a) Conduct a mass public education programme in the
recognition andi avoidance of explosive devices ;

Cb) Train Cambodian volunteers to dispose cf unexploded
ordnance devices ;

(c) Provide emergency tirst-aid, training te Cambodian
volunteors.

Article X
!nvesticiatien -Of violations

1. After the. beginning of the second phase, upon receipt of any
information or complaint from one of the Parties relating to a
possible case of non-compliance with any of the provisions of
the present annex or related provisions, UNTAC wili undertake
an investigation in the manner vhich it deems appropriate.
Where the. investigation takes place In response te a complaint
by one of the. Parties, that Party, viii b. required te malce
personnel available te accompany the UNTAC investigators. The.
resuits of such investigation viii be conveyed by UNTAC te the.
complaining Party and the Party complained againat, and if
necessary to the SNC.


